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Subject: RE: R 2021-17, Health care sharing ministries 
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Hi Mandy, 
I just wanted to follow-up on this to make sure I was added to the list. Thanks! 
Cara 

From: Cara Helmer 
Sent: Thursday, July 8, 2021 10:44 AM 
To: rulescoordinator@oic.wa.gov 
Subject: R 2021-17, Health care sharing ministries 

Hi Mandy, 
Would you add me to the interested parties list for R 2021-17, the proposed rule on health care 
sharing ministries? I’d also love more information on what OIC is contemplating for this rulemaking. 
Are you able to give me more information about the purpose/goal of these new rules? Thanks! 
Cara 

Cara Helmer JD, RN  (she/her) 
Policy Director, Legal Affairs 
Washington State Hospital Association 
999 Third Avenue, Suite 1400 
Seattle, WA 98104 
Direct: (206) 577-1827 
Email: carah@wsha.org 

----- CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for 
the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged 
information protected by federal and state law. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or 
distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by 
reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the original message. 
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